
Department of Biochemistry  

GDC-Kulgam 

File No. GDCK/BCH/05                                         Date: 04-05-22 

Notification 

It is for the information of BG-3rd semester students (having 
attendance shortage as notified earlier) that their remedial 
laboratory work is going to be conducted from 4th May-22. 
This is going to be last chance to compensate the attendance 
shortage to be eligible for the internal practical 
examination. The laboratory timing is going to be 2-4pm, 
Monday to Saturday (excluding holidays). 

 

                                                                              Sd/ 
HOD Biochemistry 

 
 
Copy to: 

1. Notice Board 
2. I/C College Website 
3. Department office file 


